
 
 

Year 3 
Robins Class. 

 Friday 25th October 2024:  This week we have been… 
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  At the beginning of the week we wrote a free verse poem based on the poem Seven 

Pebbles by Rachel Rooney and at the end of the week we wrote a recipe for a good 

friendship. 

Our spellings this week are challenge words: 

actual, bicycle, answer, circle, earth 

enough, island, fruit, often, popular 
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This week we have continued to practise subtracting 3-digit numbers. We have been 

crossing the tens and representing these as vertical subtractions. We also revised our 

number bonds to 10 and 100 and worked out complements to 100. 

          

At the end of the week with Miss Miles, we compared angles and practised measuring 

and drawing lines and shapes accurately.  
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 • RE – We had an assessment lesson. 

• Music – We learnt the note G and played ‘Hot Cross Buns.’ 

• Science – We did a mini quiz to assess our understanding of light. 

• Topic – We discussed the Iron Age and made brooches. 

• Computing – We discussed what our school network looks like. 

• Spanish - We continued to practise the numbers 1 – 10. 

• PE – We played a mini game of basketball. 

• Art – We created our own piece of cave art. 
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 We have had a fantastic term with your children and wish you all a restful half term. 

 

PE NEXT TERM 

We will have PE on Mondays and Fridays next term. We will not swim as it becomes too 

cold to heat the pool and have wet hair etc. Our PE sessions will either be inside or 

outside (depending on the weather) so please can children wear their PE kits on Mondays 

and Fridays with navy blue jogging bottoms and hoodies/jumpers. A woolly hat would also 

be a fabulous addition. 

 
 


